
Key Stage One  
   

 

Looking ahead to September! 
  

 

Meet the teacher-  

Wednesday 4th September (3.15pm)  

Bring your grown up to school-  

Magpie- Monday 9th December at 2:15pm 

Jay- Tuesday 10th December at 2:15pm 

Dove- Wednesday 11th December at 2:15pm 

Y1 phonics meeting for parents 

Tuesday 24th September at 2:30pm 

KS1 nativity 

Tuesday 3rd December at 9:30am 

Wednesday 4th December at 1:30pm 

 

 

Dear Year One and Two, 

The Key Stage One team are very excited for the adventures we have planned with 

you for next academic year. We look forward to exploring a range of topics with you.  

During the first week back, we will spend some time exploring the book Zog. This will 

also feed into some exciting afternoon activities.  

Our first topic of the year will be, ‘Why is the UK an amazing place to live?’ During this 

topic, we will explore Warsop and the surrounding areas as well as learning about 

other places in the UK. This topic will link closely to our English book, ‘Katie Morag 

delivers the mail.’ 

Get ready for a year filled with curiosity, learning, and fun. We can’t wait to see all the 

amazing things we will achieve together! 

Best Wishes, 

Mrs Henderson, Miss Scrivener, Miss Lounds and Mr Patten  

 

 

 

 

 

 


